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                  KS3 Parent Information Evening 

                   Monday 21st March 5-6pm 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sale High School prides itself in a rigorous assessment system that supports the curriculum. 

The assessment cycle includes winter and summer exams for all year groups. As you are aware 

all KS3 students will sit their summer internal exams in the week commencing 2nd May 2022. 

This will be a chance for students to demonstrate their knowledge and skills gained in a range 

of subjects. Some of the exams will be scheduled in the sports hall giving students a chance to 

experience how external exams (GCSE style) are ran. The majority of exams will still be 

performed in classrooms under examination conditions.  

Results of the examination will be published later in the year and will include a mean % and the 

top % marks of the year group to be used as comparators for all subjects.  

Students will be issued with a blank timetable where they can collate their exam dates from 

their teachers and these will be published on SHMW before the Easter holidays. 

In order for your child to do their best we will be holding a Parent Information Evening on 

Monday 21st March 5.00-6.00pm  to support recommended revision techniques. Some lesson 

and form time will reinforce these revision techniques and further guidance is available on the 

website. 

We encourage students to prepare well in advance leading up to the examinations. Preparation 

should include, ensuring they have the correct equipment (pen, pencil, ruler in a clear pencil 

case), specialised equipment may be useful for other subjects (calculator, protractor 

etc.).Parents and carers can help by providing a quiet space and helping students to get 

organised. 

We hope to see as many parents and carers as possible at the information evening, but may 

have to limit numbers due to the size of the hall. We will therefore be asking that only one 

parent attends, places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

The presentation will be made available on the school website. 

To book your space, please click on the link below 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ks3-parent-information-evening-tickets-295135015777 

Yours faithfully, 

Louise Rainey 

Assistant Headteacher - Raising Standards 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ks3-parent-information-evening-tickets-295135015777

